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Notice of Cancelled Meeting 
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby given that the 

regular monthly board meeting of the Brown Soil & Water Conservation District scheduled 

for 4:15pm on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 has been cancelled.   

 

A rescheduled meeting notice will be posted as son as a new date and time for the meeting 

has been determined.   

 

Questions about the cancellation of this meeting may be directed to the Brown SWCD office 
at (507) 794-2553.  A copy of this notice is available at our office and on our website at 
www.brownswcdmn.org.   
 

Date of Notice: June 12, 2024  

Person Preparing Notice: Melanie Krueger, Brown SWCD District Manager  
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